
 

 

Kirkbride Primary School 
Kirkbride 

Wigton 
Cumbria 
CA7 5JR 

Tel: (016973) 51483 
     Head Teacher: Mrs K.L. Barley                                                                 email: head@kirkbride.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
 

20th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to the Summer term, hope you had a relaxing Easter break.  
 
In order for the children to have a calm and relaxed settled start to the day, we are going to provide a 
SATS’s breakfast for the Year 6 children each day.  We would like the children to be in school by 8am for 
them to receive this.  School will provide this breakfast free of charge for each child, the choices are 
outlined below and they can choose what they want for each day.  If there are any dietary requirements 
please let us know. This is not a part of our usual breakfast club arrangements and it is class staff that will 
be supervising and supporting the children at these sessions.    
 
Please complete this form by Friday 29th April 2022 and return to the office.  We would love all the children 
to attend so that they can feel included and involved. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mrs K Barley 
Head Teacher  
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please can you complete the form below, so we can organise the breakfasts: 
 
Name:____________________________    
 
The choices will be:  
 
Bacon Roll 
Sausage Roll 
Egg Roll 
Vegetarian sausage Roll 
 

   Monday 
9.5.22 

Tuesday 
10.5.22 

Wednesday 
11.5.22 

Thursday 
12.5.22 

Friday 
13.5.22 

Choice      
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